Join the Central Roadrunner Yearbook staff!

Report on school programs, events and activities. Interview staff and students in
different grades. Cover assemblies, performances, and other noteworthy happenings.

This opportunity is open only to fifth graders, and only students who
are serious about contributing to the yearbook should apply.

To join the Roadrunner staff, fill out the form below, have a parent sign it, and bring it to the
planning and assignment meeting af lunch on Friday, Sept. 17.
Questions? Contact Mrs. Bolton (447-7071 or kdgbolton@yahoo.com).

Name: Teacher:

Why | want fo join the Roadrunner staff:

3 | want to be a reporter. 3 | want to be a photographer.

Parent Permission

| give permission for my child, named above, to join the Roadrunner yearbook staff, and attend the planning and assignment staff meeting
during the lunch and recess period on Sept. 17, 2010. | understand additional meetings will occur periodically during the year; student
reporters will need access to a computer to email articles; and student photographers will need access to their own cameras.

(Parent signature) (Date)



